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From: Daniel R. Willenborg, Director 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
Date: February 7, 2019 
 
Subject: Secondary Family Life Classes 
 
During the Study Session of February 4, 2019, I shared that we would be opening the 
bids on February 5, 2019 for kitchen appliances in our ‘Secondary Family Life 
Classes’.  Regrettably, no bids were submitted. Phil Francis, Harry Lau, and I will 
regroup and review how to proceed concerning the replacement of those items.  At this 
juncture, there is nothing more to report to the BOE.  
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